
ABOUT CHARLIE
Charlie Aguirre was born on April 19, 1938, in Los Angeles. He moved to La 
Puente with his family at the age of 5 and later graduated from La Puente High 
School. A�ter graduating, he served in the 82nd Airborne and then went on to 
open up the Magic Flair beauty salon, which is still operating a�ter 57 years. 

Charlie married the love of his life, Ana Aguirre, on October 18, 1963. Together 
they had three children, Dayna, Kellie and Charlie. He was also a dedicated 
grandfather and great grandfather.

REMEMBERING LONGTIME LPVCWD BOARD MEMBER

CHARL IE  AGUIRRE
APRIL 19, 1938 – FEBRUARY 17, 2022

In 2018, LPVCWD recognized his years of dedication to the District and 
community at his retirement dinner. 

Charlie will be remembered for his work ethic, leadership, integrity 
and positive attitude. He was a true light to those around him and 
always continued to support the community and spend quality time 
with his loved ones.

Charlie passed away on February 17, 2022, surrounded by family at his 
home in La Puente. He leaves behind his three children, his 
grandchildren and great grandchildren. Charlie has touched countless 
lives and also leaves behind life long memories to those that have 
been around him. He will truly be missed.

CHARLIE’S LOVE FOR THE COMMUNITY
The City of La Puente was near and dear to Charlie and the Aguirre family’s hearts. Over the years they were involved in 
many community causes and organizations.

Charlie was also involved in St. Joseph Men’s Club, Bishop Amat Booster Club, La Puente Jr. All American Football and 
Youth Activities League.

CHARLIE'S COMMITMENT TO THE DISTRICT
Charlie was a longtime La Puente County Valley Water District (LPVCWD) Board Member serving 17 years in various 
capacities as President, Vice President and Director. He will be missed by the LPVCWD board and sta� for his strong 
commitment to the community and dedication to regional water e�orts.


